House rules (30.05.2022)
1.

In a Hostel mutual consideration and adherence to the house rules have a specific
importance, while it is of course a stay with a lot of individuals in close contact.
Therefore we would like you to consider the needs and peace of the hostel and
its guests. We have after 22.00h night-peace. Please listen after 22.00h with
headphones to music.

2.

Smoking and any other fire-actions are forbidden in the whole house.

3.

The storing, as well as the preparing of food is for hygienic reasons prohibited on
the rooms.

4.

Please take notice that we assume no liability for your luggage and valuables.
Keep in mind to lock your room when leaving the hostel. Valuables can be kept
safe in the lockers or in the reception.

5.

Visitors of our guests can be received in the Lounge or in the kitchen only after
they have been introduced to us. They are not allowed to enter other rooms and
have to leave our house after midnight. The accommodation or partly housing of
persons is categorical prohibited.

6.

Swaping beds in the dorm without informing our staff is forbidden and will be
charged with 5,-€.

7.

The hostel management can exercise its property rights! In emergency cases, we
allow ourselves to enter the rooms . In cases of disturbing the house-peace or in
cases of violation against the house rules, the management is entitled to take
measure in order to regain the house-peace. Reprehensions can be made after
several warnings or in cases of rough violations of the house rules.

8.

In case of damaging or staining the building or the fixtures, the initiator has to
adjust the originated defects and/or damages immediate. Please do not move any
furniture (e.g. the blankets, chairs etc) outside of the rooms.

9.

The rooms and/or beds are available from 14.00h. In case of an earlier check-in,
you can always store your luggage safe in our reception. We would like to ask you
to leave the rooms not later then 11.00h.

10.

Filesharing is strictly forbidden whilst using our Wifi.

